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During the April Board of Directors meeting the committee chair recommended that every 
member of the board review the strategic plan and have a full understanding of the 
commitments and requirements that the board must meet to remain a legacy organization. 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          
The committee also recommended to the BOD that a work group be formed to address 
advancing AVVA beyond the suspension of VVA’s activity.  The report should be finalized prior 
to the 2021 convention for presentation to the members. President Henshaw will designate 
assignments. 


